

Wai Kiu College Parent-Teacher Association



17 Wai Chi Street Shek Kip Mei Kowloon Tel: 2777 6289

Ref. No: 22-23 / PTA-01 7th November 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Suspension of Annual Membership Fees

Our Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) was established in 1999. One of the major aims of PTA is to cultivate students' moral, intellectual, physical, social and aesthetic development. It is hoped that activities organized by PTA can help promote the understanding among parents, between parents and teachers and facilitate the sharing of nurturing of children. We sincerely invite parents to actively participate in school affairs, serve as volunteers for different school events or become committee members of PTA so as to promote the school development.

According to the Constitution, parents of all students who are enrolled in our school will automatically become members of the Association. Each family will be regarded as one unit and pays an annual membership fee. However, due to the impact of the epidemic and the financial surplus of the Association, with the approval of the participants, the collection of this year's membership fees will be suspended for one year. For any enquiries, please contact Mr. WONG Kwong-chun (Guidance Master) at 27776289.

Yours faithfully,

Baychers			
Mr. CHENG Che Yin, M.H.			
Principal			
><		X	
			22-23 / PTA-01
≪Reply SI	ip for	r Suspension of Annual Membership Fees >	
Dear Sir,			
I acknowledge the notice of	the	"Suspension of Annual Membership Fees", the	he
contents of which have been note	ed.		
Name of student	:		
Class and Class No.	:		
Signature of Parent / Guardian	:		
Date	:		